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Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

I hope you are all well, I have really enjoyed the videos and photos you have been sending in and I am pleased to hear 
you’re all working hard and having some fun too. This would officially be your Easter Holidays now so please relax and 
enjoy your time with your families staying at home and staying safe. I hope you all get lots of Easter Eggs – I am really 
looking forward to my chocolate egg on Easter Sunday after giving it up for Lent! 

 

Today is Good Friday and I encourage you all to take a moment to reflect in prayer with these two pieces of scripture 
which I find to be of great comfort and a source of strength: 

“For God so loved the world that He gave His one and only Son, that whoever believes in Him shall not perish but have 
eternal life.” John 3:16 

“Father, into your hands I commit my spirit.” Luke 23:46 

Through prayer we can completely surrender ourselves to God and put our trust in Him that He will guide and protect 
us through this challenging time. Over the next three days we journey towards Easter Sunday when we will sing 
Alleluia! He is Risen! Jesus conquers sin and death and through this opens the gates to Heaven for us all! Alleluia! 
Hope is restored, joy and excitement are instilled in all our hearts! Alleluia! 

                   

I miss you all very much and I think about you and pray for you all every day! 

Have a Happy and Holy Easter, With love and best wishes, 

Miss D Ridyard 

Headteacher 
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